
Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to provide you with the latest updates on the new real estate subdivision 

development, Sunny Acres, located at 1234 Meadow Lane. 

Project Overview 

The Sunny Acres subdivision will feature 200 single-family homes with modern amenities, 

green spaces, and community facilities. Our development aims to promote a sustainable and 

vibrant community. 

Progress Update 

• Site Preparation: Completed as of October 1, 2023. 

• Infrastructure Development: Water and sewer lines installation started on October 5, 

2023. 

• Road Paving: Scheduled to begin by October 15, 2023. 

• Model Homes: Expected to be completed by December 2023. 

Upcoming Events 

We invite you to our community outreach meeting scheduled for November 20, 2023, at 7 PM 

at the local community center. This will provide an opportunity to ask questions and learn more 

about the project. 

Get Involved 

If you would like to receive regular updates or have any questions, please feel free to reach out to 

us via email at info@sunnyacresdevelopment.com. 

Thank you for your continued support as we work to create a wonderful new community. 

Sincerely, 

The Sunny Acres Development Team 


